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May/June 2017 Newsletter
Golf Outing Update

We are looking forward to the upcoming FEI Golf Outing and Social on Monday, June 19t at Butte des
Morts Country Club. Registration begins at 10:30 AM with a shotgun start at 11:30 AM. Golf will wrap-up
around 4:30 PM when you can gather with friends for a social (cash bar and casual dinner). The plan will
be to have the entire festivities conclude by 6:30 PM, so you can still enjoy some time in the evening with
your family.

There are currently 53 people registered for this event, 49 of which are golfers! The format is flexible, so
all the avid golf participants are able to play their own ball and those of us who prefer to have other team
members carry the burden can sign up to be part of a foursome. This will be a fun-filled day with ample
opportunities to network with other members and strategic partners.

Hurry up and complete your online registration. The link can be found below:
http://events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=rxhnt6dab&oeidk=a07ee0h5nws7dab7dac

Congratulations to Eric Hansen of LaForce! Eric was the winner of the early bird promotion, which ended
Monday, May 22. He will be awarded a beautiful Green Bay Packer print, which was generously donated
by Schenck SC.

Thanks and we look forward to seeing you on the 19t and if you have any questions prior to that, please
feel free to reach out to any of the event committee members listed below.

Event Planning Committee

Aaron Nelson — aaronl.nelson@bmo.com
Diane Roundy — diane.roundy@schencksc.com
Brenda Schultz — brenda.schultz@expera.com
Joe Topp — joseph.topp@francisinvco.com
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